

March 13, 2017

## Dear Parents,

As we prepare for the 2017-2018 school year, it is important that we establish transportation arrangements for our students. In order for us to ensure that we have enough busses available for our students, we will require your assistance. Attached you will find the following forms:

- Millville Public Schools Application for Choice/Charter School Transportation (Millville Residents ONLY)
- NJ Department of Education (B6T) Application for Private School Transportation (Non-Millville Residents)

The transportation forms and current proof of address need to be completed and returned to MPCS by March 16, 2017 for the 2017-2018 school year. Failure to return these items in a timely fashion will jeopardize your student's opportunity for transportation in August. Even if you plan to provide your student with transportation, we still need the above information completed and returned. Please do not hesitate to call the main office during school hours 8:00 A.M. - 4:00P.M., with any questions that may arise.

Millville Public Charter School would like to thank you for your support and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Valerie James-Kemp, Ed. M.
Principal